

MATTHEW & SAVANNAH GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Prayer Requests at a glance

- 1 For meetings to get booked for December.
- 2 For safety on the road as we travel.
- 3 For Ali and Amos to accept Christ as their Savior.
- 4 For our Ugandan paperwork to go smoothly.

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Savannah and I are back into the busy schedule of deputation travel! Traveling with an infant has been a process of trial and error, but the Lord has given us the grace and wisdom that we have needed. Thank you for all of your prayers this past month about this transition for us. We had a few meetings locally in Virginia where we are based out of, and we had a meeting down in Florida as well. The Lord has been blessing, and we are now finishing up our 13th month of deputation at 60%! We would also like to praise the Lord that we are fully booked until the beginning of December.

On one of our recent trips, we were eating lunch in a parking lot next to a few stores. There was a mother and adult special needs daughter with her. The Lord burdened me to go talk with them. We gave them some food and a tract and then started talking to them about God. It turned out to be a divine appointment. The mother's brother had just died, and she was going through a lot of trials. We were able to give her the gospel and encourage her in the Lord for a few minutes before we got back on the road. It was encouraging to see that people all over America are still searching for God and the truth.

As we look to the upcoming month, please be in prayer for our safety as we have many miles to drive. Please also pray that we can get the final 40% of our support quickly so we can get to Uganda as soon as possible! The final prayer request we have is for our Ugandan paperwork. Right now, we are working on getting Jedidiah the passport he will need to get into Uganda.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew and Savannah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church of Herndon, VA With the aid of BIMI







THIS IS A UGANDAN GAS STATION. YOU ARE NOT ALLOWED TO PUMP YOUR OWN GAS IN UGANDA. THERE ARE ATTENDANTS AT EVERY PUMP.